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Special Notice from the College Council
Announcement of the new Headmaster for the St. Paul's College Primary School

The St. Paul's College Council is pleased to inform staff, parents, students and the
broader St. Paul's College family that we have received approval from the
Education Bureau for the appointment by the College Council of Mr. Mak Chi Ho,
Michael, as the Headmaster of the St. Paul's College Primary School on an acting
basis with effect from 15! September, 2016.

The College Council congratulates Mr. Mak cn his appointment.

St. Paul's College Council
August 2016

69 Bonham Road, Hong Kong Tel: (Principal) 2546 4757 (College) 2546 2241 Fax: (852) 2559 7075 E-Mail: mail@spc.edu.hk
EBBREEARTNE TE  (KE) 2546 4757 (H5E) 2546 2241 [EIEE : (852) 2559 7075 EE : mail@spc.edu.hk



